Sorry Harry and I haven't caught up with you for a while (although Harry

harasses me monthly!!) but I've been very busy and divorced again since
I saw you last.

I have attached a file from a person who was referred to me from Greg
Combet's electoral office in Newcastle.

The guy has a VERY interesting story to tell.
It is obvious he has been black listed as far as a job is concerned.
Are you interested in reading his story?

If not Warren just delete the file and forget about it and let me know
please.

Harry and I will certainly get down to Sydney after the Federal election
and shout you lunch.

All the best

Gary Kennedy.

0438 550508
92-4929 1162




